Handout 4.9-A
06/25/2024

Max Overland

Subject: FW: Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors Auto Reply

From: Dorothy Dora <dorothydora665@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 10:37 AM

To: Board of Directors <board@valleywater.org>

Subject: Re: Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors Auto Reply

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. ***

| know that you're making a decision today concerning Mr Nalawagan's consideration for late filing. | just sent an article
concerning value water, it's values, the 2.2 million which were received from the government in order to continue to
clean the creeks which are polluted from the homeless individuals as your new word now as people call it that unhoused
let's just call it what it is the homeless people. Everything that article said I'm going to prove different I'm just letting the
board of directors know how ridiculous all of this is. | have given ample opportunity for valley water to save face
To save face, because it's a little embarrassing for what I'm about to show . | obviously was not taken seriously and so
maybe it's for the better good because you guys don't know what you're doing okay not concerning the creek along
coyote in San Jose California and it runs long now I've been looking into other places that you claim it to clean it's very
simple | can enlighten you if you ever would like to speak with me other than that I'm done this is taking too much out of
me and basically you don't take this as what it is

Very important. I'm going to wait for a response | don't even know what to say anymore it's ridiculous the
reasons given from Lillian and her team to recommend to the board of directors to deny his consideration for late
filling, are absurd, STUPID
Connie De La Cruz
Ricardo Richard Nalawagan
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